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6 April 2022 Notice 19 /2022

Dear Parents/Guardians
SCHOOL UNIFORM / BALL GAME CLOTHES

Please note that the school’s Code of Conduct has changed. During winter grey pants and white shirts
with a bottle green jersey or windbreaker may be worn by boys and girls. Girls may also opt for a bottle
green skirt with black stockings. Tracksuits are no longer part of the regular uniform and may only be
worn on a Monday or Thursday if the learner partakes in sport after school or on the class rotation day
as shown below. Visit the school’s website (https://www.parowpps.co.za) for more information.

To develop our learners holistically and to give them more exposure a rotation timetable has been set
up for each grade.

During the rotation learners will do physical education, creative arts, performing arts and e-learning.

For this purpose, learners will be allowed to wear their ball game clothes (white T-shirt, black PT shorts
or school tracksuit) to school on their rotation day.

The days are as follow:

Grade 1 & SE1 — Tuesday
Grade 2 & Jur RC - Monday
Grade 3 — Wednesday

GrA4E1 & Gr.5AE — Thursday
Gr.4AE & IP RC - Friday

Please note:  If your child does not have the CORRECT ball game clothes, he/she should wear the
regular school uniform. Vests are not allowed. Please do not combine ballgame clothes with the
school uniform.
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Reply slip — School uniform / Ball game clothes
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